
I just saw where a vote was coming up about ending the partnership between USDA and Wildlife 

Service. We had a terrible invasion of feral pigs on our property. These non native species must 

be controlled and Wildlife Services is our only option. Please do NOT cancel the agreement with 

them. We need this agency to help with these issues. 

 

Thanks. 
 

 
Frank and Judy Mello 

 


